

EXECUTIVE CHAMBER

ALBANY 12224

KATHY HOCHUL GOVERNOR

March 19, 2022

Great Neck Synagogue 26 Old Mill Road Great Neck, NY 11023

Dear Friends:

It is my pleasure to send greetings to everyone gathered for Great Neck Synagogue's 70th Annual Journal Dinner.

This synagogue has served the spiritual, cultural, and social needs of its membership and fostered a greater appreciation of Jewish identity while encouraging charity, unity, and friendship throughout the area. I am appreciative of everyone affiliated with this well-respected shul for their generous support and charitable involvement in Long Island's North Shore community.

On this festive occasion, I join in paying tribute to your distinguished honorees – Celia & Jack Lemonik and Davida & Marc Yehaskel. Their leadership and meaningful contributions will continue to be of tremendous benefit to the grateful people served by Great Neck Synagogue.

Best wishes for an enjoyable evening.

Sincerely,

Kathy Hochul

Governor